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Classes with the best attendance:  

Year 5 King’s and Year 6 Imperial both with 95%  

Get Caught Reading 

Our challenge for you this week is to 
‘Get Caught Reading’. We would love 
you to take a photo of your child 
reading in a funny place and email it 
to 
pimlicoprimary@pimlicoacademy.org 
with the subject ‘Get Caught 
Reading’. There will be book voucher 
prizes for the most original 
submissions in each key stage. 
Please make sure these are sent in 
by Friday 3rd December. 

  

What is happening next week: 

Monday 29th November – Flu Vaccine for all 
children that signed up. 
 
Thursday 2nd December – This is the first 
day of parents meetings. Please make sure 
you have signed up by Monday 29th 
November.  

Christmas Jumper Day 10th December  

We have signed up to take part in Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 10th of 
December. Instead of their school jumper, we would love children                                                   
to wear a Christmas jumper and bring £1 to donate to Save the                                                   
Children. Instead of buying a new jumper, why not                                                                      
decorate an old jumper with tinsel and Christmas decorations?  
 

Filming of lessons: 

To support with the development of trainee 
teachers, we will be filming some lessons 
using the Iris Connect programme. This 
programme ensures that all children are kept 
anonymous (through camera positioning and 
pixilation of faces) and focuses on the 
teaching of the adult. Additionally, the videos 
will only be used internally. If you do wish to 
discuss this further, please let me know.  

  

 


